

JANUSZ WOJCIECHOWSKI MEMBER OF THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION **AGRICULTURE** 

RUE DE LA LOI, 200 B-1049 BRUSSELS TEL. + 32-2 295 02 20 JANUSZ.WOJCIECHOWSKI@EC.EUROPA.EU

Brussels, (2021)5239569

Dear Ms Kuiken,

I wish to thank you for your letter dated 23 June 2021, where you refer to a Commission's report on the Farm to Fork and Biodiversity strategies.

The report presents a modelled scenario of an ambitious implementation of the CAP reform proposals and assesses the effects on EU agriculture. The analysis includes the effects of achieving four quantitative targets as put forward in the Farm to Fork and Biodiversity strategies.

The study is being finalised and will be published soon on the Commission's Joint Research Centre website.

Yours sincerely,

Janusz WOJCIECHOWSKI

Ms Attje Kuiken Standing committee on Agriculture, Nature and Food Quality – Tweede Kamer der Staten Generaal PO Box 20018 2500 EA The Hague cie.Inv@tweedekamer.nl